EASTERN PRIMARY SCHOOL
Friends Together, Learn Forever

Headteacher: Louise Jefford
Deputy Headteacher: Steve Manley

12.6.20
Dear parent / carer,

In my last letter | explained that we were making plans for ALL pupils to be able to come into
school for a period of time when we reopen. However, this morning, the Ysgol Cwm Brombil
cluster group made a decision that it will be only years 1 to 6 returning over the four weeks. |
know that this will be disappointing for some but the reasons that this decision was made was
due to the age of the children and how to keep them safe with social distancing, and the fact
they are also still developing lots of self help skills.

| know that you are anxious to know how we are organising the return. Below is the
organisation that we are currently working on. However, please be aware, as | stated in the
last letter, that the full plan has to be agreed by our director.

We have aimed to get full year groups in together so that they can see as many of their friends
as possible. Year 6 have more days because they have missed out on many events before
leaving us in September. We want to provide as much as we can for them before they leave.

Only one third of the school population will be in school at any one time (direction from welsh
government). Each Friday the school will have a thorough clean ready for the next cohort of
children the following week.

CHECK IN CATCH UP (DRAFT)
Week beginning Year groups
29.6.20 5&6
6.7.20 3 &4
13.7.20 1&2
20.7.20 6

We know you have many more questions and please continue to ask these through our website
(Tap here for page) or Facebook. We will try our very best to answer what we can.

There is nothing worse than not knowing anything, so we hope that this helps in some way.
Have a lovely weekend everyone. Although restrictions have been lifted slightly, please continue
to stay safe. Social distancing and handwashing are key to our safety.

Take care
Louise Jefford


https://www.easternprimary.co.uk/parents/ask-a-question/

